
  
 

SPP Extended Pool Update September 6th   

 
Dear Residents, 

 

Friendly reminder that our pool will open this weekend, September 10 & 11, 17 &18, 2022, 

from 11:00 AM to 6:00 PM. There will be a gate guard on duty but (No Lifeguard (Swim At 

Your Own Risk).  

 

You acknowledged and authorized acceptance when you signed the pool rules and regulations 

for Pool Season 2022. 

 

Have a great time on these extended weekends. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

SPP Board of Directors 
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